The USPS recently sent out postcards across the country. Please be advised that due to Governor
Murphy's recent mandate, some of the information does not apply to New Jersey. The 2020 General
Election is being conducted primarily by VVote By Mail. Ballots will be mailed to active voters on or
before October 5th. You can return your ballot by mail or drop it off at one of the secured locations.
The Monmouth County Board of Elections Office is the closest location for Freehold Residents.
Ballots may also be taken to your polling place on Election Day. Please note you cannot vote on a
machine unless you have disability which prevents you from filling out a paper ballot.

The Monmouth County Clerk's Office has a complete list of FAQs regarding this years election as
well as how to register to vote. Visit their website at: https://www.monmouthcountyvotes.com/ or
contact the Monmouth County Board of Elections Office at 732-431-7790.



https://www.monmouthcountyvotes.com/?fbclid=IwAR2omlihRGsjbxyaWXrft-wbrqK3dRmHI1rHtBw5kY1vVJSKyDbYXmR4-fY

